
Read this bulletin on line at www.highlandkc.org

SENIOR KNIGHT OF THE MONTH
May’s Senior Knight of the Month award goes to a Brother Knight 

for his faithful service and support to the church, our council and our 
community. We usually do not see this month’s recipient out in the 
spotlight; however he is making a positive impact on people’s lives 
in many ways.

On or about 1980, our Brother Knight began taking meals to Sts. 
Peter and Paul homeless shelter in St. Louis, Mo. Also, in 1994 he 
started taking 8th grade students to a men’s shelter as a service project 
for Confirmation. The students shop for food, prepare the food at a 
student’s home and then take it to the shelter setting it up buffet style to 
serve the homeless men. On Sunday’s, under our Brother’s direction, 
groups of 5 or 6 students and 2 parents prepare food for some 60 to 
70 men. Also, on two Wednesdays of the month, our Brother takes 
meals provided by the St. Vincent DePaul Society to St. Louis as well.

Our Brother Knight is committed to helping persons with disabil-
ities as he reads current news stories to persons who are visually im-
paired “On Air” at the radio station at Our Lady of the Snows Shrine. 
He is truly dedicated and makes it his priority to help his fellow man 
any way he can. Additionally, he is a Lector at St. Paul Parish.

It is with great pleasure that we have selected John Geismann as 
our Senior Knight of the month for May 2014. 

Congratulations from council 1580.

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH
We have selected not one, not two, not three, but four brother 

Knights to be recognized as our Knights of the Month for May 2014.
These four men provided a fun-filled afternoon for our comrades 

and a great deal of entertainment - not only for members of our Coun-
cil, but also for members of other Councils, their wives, and guests. 
Doing the “leg work” to put this afternoon together takes hours of 
time and a great deal of commitment. 

By helping to provide financial support, they are clearly spreading 
the love of Jesus to others. In return, our Seminarians can continue 
their educational path so they are able to serve the Lord with gladness. 
Without this financial support, our Seminarians would not be able to 
continue their path to priesthood. Each of these Brother Knights has 
dedicated his time and talent to the Knights of Columbus and St. Paul 
Parish community. 

These Brother Knights are responsible for coordinating the Bowl-
ing tournament that helps support the Springfield Diocese Office of 
Vocations.

Therefore, it is with the sincerest of appreciation that we have se-
lected Brother Knights – Tracey Poehling, Jim Gutzler, Tom Spengel 
and Marty Wilson as May 2014 Knights of the Month.

FAMILY OF THE MONTH
The Family of the Month for May is awarded to a Brother Knight, 

and his Lady for their continuous service and support to St. Paul 
Church, our Council and the Highland community.

Our Brother Knight and his Lady are longtime members of the 
Highland Knights of Columbus and the Ladies Auxiliary. We find our 
Brother helping out in the kitchen at the many fund raisers for our 
council most recently the Lenten Fish Fry’s. Our Brother Knight is 
also a member of the 4th Degree Assembly where he routinely serves 
in the Honor Guard as well. He continues to ‘hammer’ away at many 
projects from behind the scenes with tremendous results for which 
we are truly grateful. 

He is a former recipient of the Senior Knight of the Year Award.
His Lady participates in many fundraising events and activities for 

the church, the auxiliary, and the community. 
She is known for her exceptional skill at fashioning fabrics, and 

is one of the finest bakers in the area routinely preparing pies and 
cakes for the various events.  She serves as a current Trustee for the 
Highland Ladies Auxiliary, is a Past President and has even won the 
Lady of the Year Award twice for her faithful service.

It is with great pleasure that we have selected Art and Darlene 
Timmermann as our May 2014 Family of the Month. 

Congratulations from Council 1580.
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Statue Dedicated in Honor of 
Late KC Ladies Aux President

Statue Dedicated 		
A statue was dedicated to the memory of the late Chris Gall, Ladies Knights of Columbus Auxil-
iary President at the Highland KC Hall, May 6, with Father Charles Edwards officiating the cer-
emony. Family members on hand are: Jeff Gall  (left), Dave Gall, Julianna Whelchel, Karen Gall, 
Melissa and Marcus Whelchel.

The 93rd Annual Knights of 
Columbus BBQ raffle will be 
held on Sunday, July 27.  

Bar-B-Que Raffle Will Be Held
The Grand Prize is $10,000.  

Each booklet sells for $12of 
which Council 1580 retains $7. 

Council 1580 will use their 
proceeds to support the Coun-
cil’s financial pledges to Father 
McGivney High School, Mater 
Dei High School, and Highland 
St. Joseph Hospital. 

So please buy or sell these 
BBQ raffle tickets and have 
your booklets returned to the 
KC Hall by Wednesday, July 16.  

The 2013 BBQ raffle was 
quite successful with more than 
160 booklets sold. 

So let’s beat last year’s sales 
and make the 2014 BBQ raffle 
an exceptional success. 

Thanks  in  advance  to 
3740447 everyone supporting 
this very worthwhile activity.

Council 1580 will use 
their proceeds to sup-
port the Council’s finan-
cial pledges to Father 
McGivney High School, 
Mater Dei High School, 
and Highland St. Joseph 
Hospital. 
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OUR 
CONDOLENCES
To Brother Knight Jerry 

Rehkemper on the loss of 
his mother, Josephine Reh-
kemper

To Brother Knights Mark 
and Mike Korte on the loss of 
their mother, Mary Ann Korte

To Brother Knight Andy 
Abendroth and especially his 
wife Maggie on the loss of 
her mother, Mary Ann Korte

To Brother Knights Joseph 
Reidelberger and especially 
his wife Diane and Brother 
Knight Larry Reidelberger 
and especially his wife Phyl-
lis on the loss of their brother, 
Harold Frey

Hello everyone. 
Well it is already June and 

the Schweizerfest is upon us. 
We will need help setting up 
the bingo stand on Thursday 
evening around 5:30 and bring 
your screw guns if you can. 

We will also be setting up 

the food stand tent on Friday 
afternoon. 

Anyone that would like to 
help please come on up and give 
Carly Rutz and Jerry Genteman 
a hand. 

The past years we did not 
serve food on Friday evening 

but this year we will be serving 
at 7:00 p.m. 

Well, since I am at the end 
of my term and this will be my 
last Grand Knight’s message, I 
would like to thank everyone 
that helped me out this past year. 
I cannot mention everyone’s 

name because that would take 
forever. It takes a lot of people 
to make me look good. 

I really enjoyed working 
with all of you and I know the 
Council will be in good hands as 
we have a lot of talented people 
coming up behind me. 

I will still be working at our 
events like the Schweizerfest, 
Kirchenfest, Fair and fish fry’s 
so I hope to see you all at these 
events. 

Thank you for helping make 
this a wonderful past year.   

May God bless us all
Kent Korte

Grand Knight

VOLUNTEERS 
WANTED

The Knights are still in need 
of volunteers.

Do you have a few hours to 
help with bingo games or at the 
Hall in someway.?

We could use your help.  
Here are a few items for you to 
consider.

Digital sign – more people 
are needed in a rotation to help 
maintain the digital sign mes-
sages in front of the building.

Security cameras – the coun-
cil needs to bring a couple more 
people up to speed to ensure that 
the security of our building is 
complete.  

For both of these you’ll learn  
how to update these items and 
then you can start helping inde-
pendently.

Newsletter – The newslet-
ter team could use help with 
a variety of tasks:  tracking 
down articles, editing articles, 
helping prepare the newsletter 
for print, preparing newsletters 
for delivery to the Parishes, and 
delivering them to the Parishes.  
You could help with just one 
aspect and add value.

Please think and pray about 
this.  Your Talents will be much 
appreciated.

Please contact Kent Korte at 
(618) 654-7795.

Grand Knight’s Message________________________________________________________

1 2 3 4 Bingo 7:30PM 5 Euchre 7:30PM 6 7

8 9 10 11 Bingo 7:30PM 12 Euchre 7:30PM 13 14 Flag Day

15 Father's Day 16 17 18 Bingo 7:30PM 19 Euchre 7:30PM 20 21

22 23 24 25 Bingo 7:30PM 26 Euchre 7:30PM 27 28

29 30

Notes:

Gary Graminski Commerce
Chamber of Life Screening Private Party

TI-DO Karate Mary Ann Korte
Ray & Pat Korte

Jerry Genteman
Nursing Home Squires 8pm----------> Bartender Private Party

Faith Countryside Darlene Timmermann
Fish Stand & Bingo Knight Time Singers Kaye Plocher

Schweizerfest Leon Luber, Lowell Wellen

Private Party
Kampwerth 

7:30 PM Bartenders J.

Fish Stand & Bingo
Henry & Linda Jaeger 5:30 PM Fish Stand 7:00 PM
Tim Korte Set Up Bingo and Sales

Council Meeting Jerry Genteman Schweizerfest Set-up for Schweizerfest Schweizerfest

Cosmic Bingo

Columbus Club Stewards of Hope

7:30 PM 7:00PM L. Landmann &
Bartenders Officers Mtg 8PM 7AM-5PM
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Highland Council 1580
JUNE 2014

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Herb & Dot Durbin Exec Mtg 7PM Parking Lot Private Party
4th Degree Meeting Ladies Auxillary Larry & Ethel Korte

S M T W Th F Sa
1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10
11 12 13 14 15 16 17
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
25 26 27 28 29 30 31

May 2014
S M T W Th F Sa

1 2 3 4 5
6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19
20 21 22 23 24 25 26
27 28 29 30 31

July 2014

1 2 Bingo 7:30PM 3 Euchre 7:30PM 4 Independence Day 5

6 7 8 9 Bingo 7:30PM 10 Euchre 7:30PM 11 12

13 14 15 16 Bingo 7:30PM 17 Euchre 7:30PM 18 19

20 21 22 23 Bingo 7:30PM 24 Euchre 7:30PM 25 26

27 Parents' Day 28 29 30 Bingo 7:30PM 31 Euchre 7:30PM

Notes:

Gary Graminski
Bartemders: 

Mike Carroll, Kent Korte
Mel Walter

Gary Graminski &
7:00 PM Madison County Fair Tony Tebbe Private Party

Highland Home Start of Tom Ahlmeyer
Knight Time Singers Leon Luber

Jerry Genteman

Private Party
Squires 8pm---------->

Andy Anderson
Marion Bohnak,
Butch & Aggie Wellen

Jim Kampwerth
7:30 PM 7:30 PM Bartenders

Frances Luitjohan
Herbert & Shirley Weis

4th Degree Meeting Council Meeting Cy & Delores Weis

L Landmann Meeting 8:00PM

Columbus Club

Private Party
7:00PM Bartenders Council Officer's

Jim & Dorothy Kampwerth 7:00PM
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Highland Council 1580
JULY 2014

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Ralph Bruggemann Executive Meeting
Ladies Auxillary Gene Bruggemann

S M T W Th F Sa
1 2 3 4 5 6 7
8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21
22 23 24 25 26 27 28
29 30

June 2014
S M T W Th F Sa

1 2
3 4 5 6 7 8 9

10 11 12 13 14 15 16
17 18 19 20 21 22 23
24 25 26 27 28 29 30
31

August 2014
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From 
The Editors

ATTENDANCE PRIZE
The name of Dennis Korte 

was drawn at the last meeting.  
Had he been present he would 
have received $260.00 for at-
tendance at the meeting.  Next 
month’s prize will be $270.00.  
The prize increases by $10.00 
each month until another mem-
ber is present and wins.  Re-
member you must be present at 
the meeting to be able to win. 

The membership number in 
the last newsletter belonged to 
Gary Feldmann.  The number 
was in the Barbeque article. Had 
he been at the meeting and told 
the Grand Knight that it was 
his membership number in the 
newsletter, he would have won 
$50.00.

Look for your membership 
number inserted in this month’s 
Newsletter, show up at the next 
month’s meeting and identify 
yourself to the Grand Knight 
that you are the holder of that 
membership number and win 
$50.00.

HATS OFF...
To Brother Knight John Geis-

mann for being selected as the 
Senior Knight of the Month

To Brother Knight the Chari-
ty Bowl Crew for being selected 
Knight of the Month

To Brother Knight Art Tim-
mermann and lady Darlene 
Timmermann for being selected 
the Family of the Month

To the Columbus Club Direc-
tors for their efforts in keeping 
the Hall pristine.

J u n e 
B i r t h d a y s

  1 - Andrew Hemker
  1 - Ellen (William) Nettles
  1 - Rev. Anthony Schmidt
  1 - Misti (Alfonso) Urdaneta
  2 - Tammi (Scott) Korte
  2 - Darren Spengel
  3 - Mary Jane (Dominic) Fornelli
  3 - David Gall
  3 - Beth (Anthony) Hemann
  3 - Larry Siverly
  3 - Dottie (Orville) Voegele
  4 - Daniel Delaney
  4 - Timothy Lucia
  4 - Jerry Vosholler
  5 - Kevin Buchmiller
  5 - Valerie (Daniel) Delaney
  6 - John Geismann
  6 - Frances Luitjohan
  6 - David Rakers
  6 - David Timmermann
  6 - Mary Lou (Stanley) Wessel
  7 - Zachary Hereford
  8 - Bruce Bellm	  
9 - Leigh (James) Vidmar
10 - Gerald Steinkoenig
10 - Scott Thole
11 - Tina (Shane) Gill
11 - Marshall Todt
12 - Wauneta (John) Betscher
12 - Diana (Michael) Compton
12 - Paul Talleur
13 - Marcia (Frederick) Donini
13 - Bradley White
14 - Cheryl (Edwin) Haselhorst
14 - Chad Wernle
14 - Chris Wernle
14 - Pat (Kim) White
15 - Keith Frank
15 - Lloyd Goestenkors
15 - Norine (Keith) Koch
15 - Thomas Melosi
15 - Susi (Anthony) Tebbe
16 - Jeff Foehner

Please send us your ideas, or 
articles by June 17th and it will 
appear in the next Newsletter.  
Please email your article.

We have changed the process 
of getting the newsletter to you.  
Please check your parish bulle-
tin or the back of your church 
for our current newsletter.  The 
Newsletter is also available on-
line at http://www.highlandkc.
org/kc/Newsletters.asp . 

Please update us with your 
new email, cell phone, or postal 
address changes.  If you use 
a cell phone as your primary 
phone service please let us know 
your number so we can update 
our records.  Please call the hall 
at 654-9049 and advise your 
phone number.  

If you have an email address 
send an e-mail to our email 
address knights@highlandkc.
org  so we can add your address 
to our e-mail listing.  You can 
reach our website at www.high-
landkc.org.  

Herb Durbin, 
Chris Chalfant, 

Bill Napper
Newsletter Editors

A Founding Notion: Protecting the Breadwinner’s Income 
While jobs may be safer in 

2014, accidents, injuries, and 
illnesses that can impact your 
ability to work still happen. 
Most, in fact, do not happen 
on the jobsite or place of em-
ployment. Did you know that a 
2011 study revealed that more 
than 95 percent of the long-term 
disability claims on file were not 
work related? 

The Knights have always 

sought to protect members’ fam-
ilies from the “loss” of a bread-
winner. I’m sure you know all 
about Father McGivney’s vision 
for our first, insurance program. 
But you may not know that 
Father McGivney also wanted 
to find a way to help members 
who couldn’t work because of 
an illness. After all, the “loss” of 
the breadwinner does not have 
to mean that person’s death; it 

can also mean the loss of the 
breadwinner’s income. 

Consider that loss for a mo-
ment. How would your fam-
ily fare if a source of income 
suddenly stopped? Could a 
dual-income family manage on 
one income stream? What about 
young families with a work-
ing father and a mother who 
cares for the children? What 
if his income halted due to an 

accident or illness?  I’ve heard 
some people say they have 
coverage at work, but too many 
aren’t sure what this coverage 
entails, how much income it 
would provide or for how long. 
Having this protection counts 
for something, certainly, but 
it isn’t “yours”; it’s provided 
by the company for which you 
work at their discretion. It could 
be eliminated tomorrow. 

That’s where a personal-
ly-owned disability income 
insurance product, like Income 
Armor, comes into play. It can 
offer valuable income replace-
ment in the event of an injury or 
illness. If you have a job, you 
must know about this coverage. 

Brent Knebel, FICF 
(618)401-7354 
Brent.Knebel@kofc.org
niemyeragency.org

16 - Wayne Holzinger
16 - Rev Richard Potthast
17 - Eugene Bickl
17 - Darlene (Jerry) Genteman	
17 - Phil Krydynski
17 - Michael Nuxoll
17 - Jon Seefeldt
17 - Karen (George) Whaley
18 - Spencer Huck
18 - Bradley Steinkoenig
18 - William Warnecke
19 - Jeremy Hilling
19 - Gerard Klostermann
19 - Thomas Korte
20 - Carol (Duane) Frey
20 - Carrie (Jeffry) Thole
21 - Denis Bellm
21 - Vincent Eversgerd
21 - Alphonse Olliges
21 - Charles Seitz
22 - John De Selm
22 - Jerry Genteman
22 - Jeff Jacober
22 - Diane (Phil) Krydynski
22 - Gary Plog
22 - Timothy Vincent
22 - Arthur Warnecke
23 - Jane (Gerald) Thole	 2 4  - 
Daniel Gramlich
24 - Mary Jo (Dennis) Kampwerth
24 - Ronald Thole
25 - Anthony Budde
25 - Marilyn (Robert) Drda
25 - Thomas Giger
25 - Todd Luitjohan
25 - Laurie (Keith) Poss
25 - Lucille (Donald) Rutz
26 - Donna (John) Gantner
26 - Jeffrey Smart
27 - Henry Shannon
27 - Laurie (Gary) Todt
28 - Samuel Aleman
28 - Greg Walter
29 - Deb (Michael) Lengermann
29 - Benjamin McDonald
29 - Whitney (Brent) Sandberg
29 - Peter Tucker
30 - Keith Korte
30 - William Niebrugge
30 - Anthony Sinnock
30 - Jerry Weber

J u n e 
A n n i v e r s a r i e s

  1 - Charles & Denise Peters
  1 - Martin & Kyle Audrey Klos-
termann

  1 - Michael & Patricia Noe
  1 - Edwin & Elaine Frisse
  2 - Wayne & Betty Henze
  2 - Orville & Olivia Landmann
  3 - David & Carol Rakers
  3 - Kurt & Sharon Schriewer
  4 - William & Dianne Twyford
  5 - James & Vicky Warnecke
  5 - Robert & Edith Korte
  6 - Francis & Ethel Poettker
  7 - Francis & Carol Robben
  7 - Michael & Bonnie Capelle
  7 - George & Jo Ann Korte
  7 - Don & Ruth Richter
  8 - Thomas & Doreen Whalen
  8 - David & Barbara Forys
  9 - Donnie & Sandi Eddy
  9 - John & Wauneta Betscher
10 - Chad & Courtney Kloster-
mann
10 - Joseph & Staci Laporta
10 - Sam & Joanne Schwarztrauber
11 - Brad & Julie Jakel
11 - Orville & Dottie Voegele
11 - Jason & Terri Boeser
12 - Stanley & Mary Lou Wessel
14 - Thomas & Bonnie Hill
15 - Ewald & Leola Holzinger
16 - Clarence & Grace Frey
16 - Robert & Mary Daiber
16 - Jeffry & Carrie Thole
17 - Roland & Lorna Harris
17 - Mark & Kristen Korte
17 - Vincent & Janet Eversgerd
17 - Lee & Angie Rinderer
17 - Thomas & Karen Melosi
17 - Terry & Jeanette Zobrist
18 - Keith & Brenda Korte
18 - William & Margaret Basler
19 - Frederick & Marcia Donini
19 - Melvin & Jeanette Long
20 - Alfonso & Misti Urdaneta
20 - Kevin & Jackie Goring
20 - Michael & Lori Baumgartner
20 - Steven & Linda Rezabek	
21 - Clifford & Judy Gruner
22 - Thomas & Jo Ann Foppe
22 - Dominic & Mary Jane Fornelli
23 - Edward & Susanne Campbell
23 - Kerry & Jody Becker
23 - Paul & Marlene Kustermann
23 - Steve & Valarie Skaggs
24 - Alphonse & Mary Ann Olliges
24 - James & Dorothy Kampwerth
25 - Aaron & Erin Hopfinger

27 - Maurice & Carol Kramper
27 - James & Betty Voss
28 - Stephen & Judy Durbin
28 - Barry & Christine Keller
28 - Terrence & Judy Zeisset
28 - Matthew & Angie Powers
29 - Marion & Laverne Bohnak
30 - Raymond & Pat Korte
30 - James & Suzy Chandarlis
30 - James & Elaine Thurnau
30 - Harry & Kathy Buchanan

Read This Bulletin On Line at www.highlandkc.org
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Ladies Auxiliary News
 It must be summer because Schweitzerfest is here! Please contact Julie Frydrych 

@ 654-8734 to work a shift in the bingo stand that weekend of June 14 & 15.
Thanks to all who brought donations for the Relevant Pregnancy Options Center 

last month and don’t forget to turn in those “filled” baby bottles on Father’s Day for 
the Center.  Your donations are vital for the Center to continue to provide needed 
items, programs and support for their many clients.

Next time you are at the KC Hall, please note the Blessed Mother statue in front 
of the hall which was presented by the Auxiliary and dedicated at our May meeting 
in honor of Past President, Christine Gall.

Bingo pie bakers for upcoming months are:
June 2014

Jennifer Whitten .......	 June 4		  Janet Wetmore .......	  June 11
Agnes Wellen .......	 June 18	 	 Betty Voss ....... 		 June 25

July 2014
Kim Venarsky & Darlene Timmermann ....... July 2 - Elaine Thurnau  ...... July 9
Mary Thole ....... July 16 	 Joyce Tebbe ..... July 23	Toni Stone .. July 30

Hope you will take time to join us at our monthly meetings held the 1st Tuesday 
of each month at 7 p.m at the KC Hall. Meetings are brief and fellowship and re-
freshments follow.  See you soon!

NEWS FROM THE 4TH DEGREE
If you have regalia and are no longer able to serve in the Honor Guard, please 

consider passing on your regalia to a new brother Sir Knight who might be in need 
of regalia. If you would like to donate or sell your regalia please contact me at 
618-444-1005. 

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations Bishop Carl A. Kemme on being ordained 11th Bishop of the 

Diocese of Wichita, Kansas.
Four men were called by name, from our Diocese, at the Ordination ritual by 

+Bishop Thomas John Paprocki to be ordained to the Order of Deacon at the Spring-
field Cathedral on May 10th. Our parish son, Samuel Bagyo Jr. was one of the chosen, 
called by name, and now ordained into the clerical state as a transitional deacon.

Along with Samuel, Adam Prichard of Blessed Sacrament Church in Quincy; 
Martin Smith of Our Lady of the Holy Spirit Church in Mt. Zion; and Jason Stone 
also of Blessed Sacrament Church in Quincy were also ordained.  Congratulations 
to these men for answering the call to the priesthood.  May all of you be blessed 
with many more years of faithful service. 

GOLF TOURNAMENT
It’s that time of the year again -- golf season.  Our annual golf tournament will 

be held in August at Bent Oak Golf Course in Breese.  Get a team together and 
enjoy a good round of golf 423-2375 and a fabulous dinner afterwards.  If you don’t 
golf, volunteer to help make this a successful fundraiser.  More information will be 
posted as we get closer to the tournament.  Keep the day open!

Jerry Genteman
Faithful Navigator.

Four Men Ordained As Transitional Deacons

St. Paul Parish’s very own Samuel 
Bagyo, Jr. was ordained a transitional 
deacon on Saturday, May 10, at 10:30 
a.m. at the Cathedral of the Immaculate 
Conception, in Springfield.

After returning to Highland, a 5 p.m. 
Mass was held where Samuel delivered 
his first homily.

The Knights of Columbus were  proud 
to take part in the Mass by providing 

Adam Prichard 
Blessed Sacrament in Quincy

Martin Smith 
Our Lady of the Holy Spirit in Mt. Zion

Jason Stone 
Blessed Sacrament in Quincy

Samuel Bagyo, Jr. 
St. Paul in Highland

KCs Donate To Special Olympics

Donation
Jerry Minchy, with Region Two, Special Olympics, (left) accepts a check from 
Dave Gall, Knights of Columbus 1580 ID Chairman.  These funds are derived 
from the “Tootsie Roll” drive and is for the intellectual disabilities campaign.

an Honor Guard by the 4th Degree As-
sembly.

After Mass, everyone gathered at the 
KC Hall for a meal held in Samuel’s 
honor.

Four other men also were ordained 
with him by +Bishop Thomas John Pa-
procki . They were: Adam Prichard and 
Jason Stone, both from Blessed Sacra-
ment in Quincy, and Martin Smith, from 
Our Lady of the Holy Spirit in Mt. Zion.

Knight Time Singers
The Highland Knights of Columbus’ Knight Time Singers entertained the resi-
dents of Highland Health Care, May 19. The group sings at a different facility at 
least once a month as a means of bringing joy to others. 


